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Edition 1, 2024 - Staff
Announcement

Welcome to the first edition of a weekly newsletter for UniSQ
staff designed to keep you updated and informed as we
navigate the road ahead. Every Thursday, we will provide the
latest news and opportunities for engagement, ensuring each
of you remains informed and connected throughout this
transformative period.

Thank You for Your Engagement

We would like to start by expressing gratitude to everyone who
attended the recent all-staff forum and the Q&A sessions at each of
our campuses. We appreciate your active participation and
engagement in the Q&A sessions as we shape our University's future.
The thoughtful questions and constructive feedback will help guide
our efforts as we proceed with this important project.

All-Staff Forum and Q&A Sessions

Many of you raised questions about key aspects of the current
situation, from staffing impacts to future growth opportunities. We
have developed a comprehensive FAQs section available on the
internal webpage compiled from your questions at the Q&A sessions
and via AskUniSQ@unisg.edu.au. We continue to update these FAQs
as we receive more of your questions.

Drop-In Solutioning Sessions

VCE will facilitate a series of Drop-In Solutioning Sessions to provide
opportunities for you to share ideas, ask questions, and collaborate on
solutions that will drive the success of UniSQ. Thanks to Professor
Fabrizio Carmignani for the idea to introduce these sessions. We
encourage you to attend and participate in shaping our institution’s
future. Below are the dates and locations for the upcoming sessions:
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e Wednesday 13 November, 12.30pm — 1.30pm | Springfield
campus, B Block Foyer (B Block)

e Wednesday 20 November, 12.30pm — 1.30pm | Ipswich campus,
Library Foyer (H Block)

e Wednesday 27 November, 12.30pm —1.30pm | Toowoomba
campus, Refectory (R Block)

e Wednesday 4 December, 11.00am —12.00pm | Toowoomba
campus, Bounce Cafe (R Block)

e Wednesday 11 December, 12.30pm — 1.30pm | Ipswich campus,
Library Foyer (H Block)

e Wednesday 18 December, 12.30pm — 1.30pm | Springfield
campus, B Block Foyer (B Block)

These dates and times have also been added to our internal
SharePoint. We look forward to seeing you at these sessions.
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